
September 12, 2020 First USS Virginia virtual meeting was held on Zoom.

There were 7 members 

12:05 Meeting called to order by Base Commander (John Williams)

12:07 “Tolling of the Boats” was performed by Jim Lencails

               Five boast were lost in September. 

12:12 

Old Business

Al Ptasznik stated how sorry he was that we could not hold the picnic and that we could have a get 

together/picnic anytime at his house it did not have to be in September or October. Base member thank 

Al for hosting the picnic.

It was stated that Anna’s Restaurant would not be available for us to resume meetings until the 

restrictions were lifted and that the base would keep in touch with Anna’s.

New Business 

It as decide to have a virtual meeting every 2nd Saturday of the month at noon. Jim Lencails will send out 

base reminder of the meeting on the Tuesday and Friday prior to the scheduled meeting. John Williams 

will set up the meeting on Zoom and send the meeting info to Jim. In addition John will send out 

invitations to all base members.

Rec Stanbery stated that the Shoeboxes that he does for Samaritan’s Purse are available and that anyone

who would like a shoebox please let him know he would work out some way to get the box to them. 

They could also just fill a shoebox and take it to any of the drop sites listed on the website. Be sure to tell

then it is from the USSVI USS Virginia Base.

12:30 Meeting adjourned.

General comment:  Zoom worked well only two individuals had problems login on and one could not get 

the video to work. Will work with each to try and resolve issues.


